
 

 
 

Hello everyone we would just like to update you on 
everything going on here at Orchard Court. 

As you may be aware as from July 19th most of the Covid 
rules will be ceased. The pandemic has been very difficult 

for each & everyone of us.  
Although rules will change dramatically in the community 

things will stay pretty much the same for us here at Orchard 
Court. Visiting will remain on an appointment only basis & 

will do so for the foreseeable future. PPE will still be 
required to be worn by staff & visitors.  

We do hope that during sunny days we will be able to 
arrange more outside visits. Regular LFD & PCR testing will 

still be required. 
We are hoping to be able to book entertainment for our 

residents again. This will be be required to take place 
outside. 

We are having a full Kitchen refurbishment in August, more 
wonderful home  improvements. Here’s  hoping we have 

good weather during this time so we can have a BBQ or two 
We are currently recruiting new team members at Orchard 
Court. If you know anyone who would be a great asset to 

our team please do let us know, we do have a refer a friend 
scheme here. 
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12th July-Michael Connelly 

26th July-Deputy Manager Mandy Clarke 
31st July-Margaret Bennett 
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July- Picnic Month & Good Care Month 

5th-18th July National BBQ 
6th July-International Kissing Day 

7th July-World Chocolate Day 
11th July-Euro Cup Final England vs Italy 

11th July-World Population Day 
11th July-Last Day of Wimbledon  

23rd July-Opening of the Tokyo Olympics  
24th July-Cowboy Day 

30th July-World Friendship Day 
31st July-Margaret Bennett 90th Birthday 
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We would like to welcome new residents to 
your new home. We hope you will be very 

happy with us.  
If there is anything you need please do ask. 

We are more than happy to help. 



 


